
 
 

 

January 5, 2023 

 

To AGC Industry Professionals: 

 

The Associated General Contractors Student Chapter at the University of New Mexico is fundraising for the 36th Annual 

Associated Schools of Construction (ASC) 2023 Western Region 6 Competition taking place in Sparks, Nevada. February 8-

11, 2023.  

We are asking for your support to send one team of six students and one alternate for a total of seven highly motivated 

students to compete in the Commercial Construction Competition.  

Student Benefits  

• Experience in practical project design and preconstruction bid exercises. 

• Numerous networking opportunities with regional and national level industry professionals. 

• Chances to showcase UNM student talent and skill on a regional level. 

• Scholarship opportunities for UNM student to have in the upcoming semester and/or year.  

The competition is a fantastic way to encourage UNM student involvement in the community through practical and 

constructive engagement. The competition also offers great opportunity for students to communicate with industry 

professionals to further engage students in their studies and careers within the construction industry.  

We estimate that the student chapter needs to raise $5,500 for this year’s competition which includes the cost of 

lodging, airfare, team apparel and miscellaneous supplies in preparation for the competition. With your help, AGC of 

UNM will be able to showcase what we have learned in UNM classes and our internships with many of your firms. We 

are very excited and appreciative of any support you can give to the AGC of UNM student Chapter.  

Along with funding, our team is holding a mock ASC Competition Presentation on Friday, January 13th from 11:00 am – 

12:00 pm at AGC New Mexico, located at 1615 University Blvd. NE, 87102. We invite members of the construction 

industry to observe this mock presentation, and welcome your feedback, comments, and the opportunity to network 

with your company. 

Donations are highly appreciated and can be written via check to AGC of UNM. 

 To: University of New Mexico Foundation INC For AGC UNM 

        MSCO1 1070 Civil Engineering 

        210 University Blvd. NE, CENT 3020 

        Albuquerque, NM 87131-0001  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration,  

 

Adrian, Alexandria, Bronson, Grant, Jacqueline, Jesus, and Mario   

Associated General Contractors Student Chapter, University of New Mexico  

 


